
CLEVELAND PARK  
STREETSCAPE AND DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

MEETING NOTICE

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Improvement 
Project along Connecticut Avenue from Macomb Street NW 
to Quebec Street NW is located in Ward 3, Washington, D.C. 
This project is designed to improve drainage throughout 
the corridor and improve pedestrian safety and implement 
several green infrastructure improvements. 

OBJECTIVE
This DDOT project will address the local recurring flooding 
problem near the Cleveland Park Metro Station and will 
improve and implement the following: 

•	 Improve drainage along the project corridor 
•	 Modify drainage structures 
•	 Improve vehicular and pedestrian safety, access  

and visibility 
•	 Install necessary street furnishings, crosswalk striping
•	 Improve streetscapes along the Connecticut  

Avenue corridor 
•	 Install native trees, permeable pavers and tree boxes 
•	 Install curb extensions, bicycle racks and trash cans
•	 Upgrade curb ramps to meet ADA standards

WHAT: Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage 
Improvement Project public meeting

WHEN: Monday, March 7, 2022

TIME: 6:30pm - 8:30 pm

WHERE: WEBEX Virtual Meeting

Attendee Link:  
rebrand.ly/ClevelandParkStreetscape-March7
Event Number: 2300 295 8531

Event Password: March7!

Dial-in Option (audio only): 
+1-202-860-2110 ; Access Code: 2300 295 8531

An Attendee ID is not required; press # to join

MEETING INFORMATION

PROJECT CONTACT
Project Community Outreach Manager: Jam Kendrick
info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com
DDOT Community Engagement Specialist: Christian Piñeiro
christian.pineiro@dc.gov
www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com

Having difficulties joining the meeting? 
If you need technical support during the 
meeting, please dial 1-202-309-3491. 

Do you need assistance to participate? 
If you need special accommodations, please 
contact Cesar Barreto at 202-671-2829 or 
Cesar.Barreto@dc.gov five days in advance of 
the meeting. If you need language assistance 
services (translation or interpretation), please 
contact Karen Randolph at 202-671-2620 or 
Karen.Randolph@dc.gov five days in advance 
of the meeting. These services will be 
provided free of charge.


